4.a

planned improvements to the City’s water and wastewater
system. The funding is necessary to upgrade the system to
handle both additional volumes as well as more intensive
treatment options to meet the demands of Valdosta’s expanding
industrial base.

ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION: Approve the Third
Supplemental Bond Resolution. Richard Hardy, City Manager
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